
Newsletter – Term 1, 2014  
 
 
WELCOME TO TERM 1 
 
 
Term 1 classes 
Classes will commence in Pukekohe for the term 1 on Monday 10

th
 February, the 2

nd
 week of term as usual.  If 

you would like to reserve a place for your child please email as soon as possible.  
If your child was registered last term they will be re-registered this term automatically.  Please let us know ASAP if 
they do not require their place this term. 
This term we will be studying Picasso portraits for our painty project and many other exciting mediums. 
 
Class details:  After school Art and craft;  Monday and Wednesday groups (6 years +) 3.30pm - 4.30pm  

Tuesday group (9 years +) 3.30 - 4.30pm  
 
We do have a couple of places available for these classes at present.  Please contact Anna on 09 238 1939 to 
register for this class, places are limited. 
 
 
Housekeeping 
Please ensure students wear old clothes to classes, school uniforms are expensive and some of our paints are 
not washable. 
 
 
Franklin Children’s Arts Festival 
Our Franklin Children’s Arts Festival is now a bi-annual event so our next festival will be in March 2015.  We will 
be recruiting volunteers in October this year.  Please let us know if you are interested in being part of our positive 
and creative team.  We require volunteers with all skills not just artistic ones. ☺ 
 
 
Santa Parade 2013 
Fantastic result at the Pukekohe Santa Parade, a well deserved first prize!! 
Congratulations to all our students in attendance on the day and a big thank you to the families for all your 
support.   Our prize money has been spent on lots of new art products, brushes etc. 
 
 
Arty Parties, Face Painting & Entertainment 
All current Young @ Art students can receive a 10% discount for our 'Arty Party's' and also face painting, fairy, 

glam or gore parties & other entertainment available through Magical Masquerade Professional Face 
Painting (Anna with her other hat on!).  We also offer face painting and basic special FX workshops from time to 

time.  Please contact us for more information or check out www.magicalmasquerade.co.nz. 
 
 
Recycling 
We love to recycle at Young @ Art!  If you have anything unwanted in your garage or home that may come in 
useful we would be very grateful!  Often the most random items can become an amazing inspirational project. 
 
We wish you a smashing summer and creative term 1. 

 
Best regards, 
Anna Molineux 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Young @ Art                
Ph. 09 238 1939 / Mob. 0297 712 923 
Website: www.youngatart.co.nz     email: youngatart@clear.net.nz 


